





FOR PSA MEMBERS: WESTERN CAPE

29-08-2025

PSA Western Cape Annual Intersectoral Meeting 2025

PSA members in the Southern Cape: George area and surrounds, are invited to attend the PSA Western Cape's Annual Intersectoral Meeting. The details are as follows:

Venue: Recreation Hall George Correctional Services, 10 Union Street, George South, 6529

Date: 20 November 2025 Time: 11:00 to 16:00

There will be prizes up for grabs for the first 150 members to arrive at the venue. Members can purchase tickets between 16 September 2025 and 26 October 2025. Tickets will be sold on a first-come, firstserved basis for the first 300 members. Please note only members with the officially issued ticket will be allowed to attend the event. The ticket price includes lunch, soft drink, and a special intersectoral golf shirt. The golf shirt will only be handed out at the Intersectoral event. Members who attend the event will have the opportunity to win lots of prizes. Members are therefore urged to buy tickets and attend on the day to avoid forfeiting their prizes or golf shirts. Gifts and golf shirts will be forfeited if a member does not attend the meeting.

PSA members who would like to attend the event must ensure that they submit their full names to their respective shop stewards and pay R50 for the ticket. As indicated above, tickets will be available from 16 September 2025 to 26 October 2025.

Members are encouraged to contact the shop stewards of their respective departments or the following PSA officials can be contacted for more information: Liza Sampson - 060 980 3465 / liza.sampson@psa.co.za, Johann Munro - 083 999 6213 / johann.munro@psaftss.co.za, or Pierre Snyman - 078 459 6155 / Pierre Snyman@psaftob.co.za. Tickets requests, for departments with no shop stewards, can be sent to Liza.Sampson@psa.co.za.

Tickets on the verified lists will be handed out once payment has been received. Members are urged not to wait till the last minute to purchase tickets, as there are only 300 tickets available. PSA business partners have been invited to the event to provide members with updates and guidance on their products. There will be lots of opportunities to win big prizes!

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact the PSA Provincial Office, or the Provincial Organisers.

Reuben Maleka GENERAL MANAGER